
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, February 25, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Saturday, February 26th
● Garden Work Party ~ 10:00-12:00pm 

Meet our new Garden Coordinator, Jane Johnston! 

Wednesday, March 2nd
● LGBTQ+ Families ~ 5:30-6:30pm contact 

jbyers13@gmail.com

Thursday, March 3rd
● Last Day of Winter SUN Classes

Friday, March 4th
● March 4th With Pride ~ Vernon Wings of Freedom Event 

for all Vernon Students!

Monday, March 14th
● Families of  Black Students Meeting 5:45pm

Google Meet: https://meet.google.com/cxk-cawm-fhe
Or dial:  347-486-7489  PIN:  555 275 623 #

Thursday, March 17th
● Vernon PTA Meeting 5:45-7:00pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1
MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
MEETING ID:  846 4426 3736
PASSCODE:  172261
CALL-IN NUMBER:  +1 (669) 900 6833

Ongoing Events
● The Vernon Raise Craze Fundraiser!

VERNON LOST AND FOUND!
It’s that time of year when the 

weather warms up and the 
layers of kids clothing get 
peeled off.  If your child is 

missing a piece of clothing, 
please check the 

Lost & Found rack in the main 
hallway.  There are children’s 
jackets, hoodies, sweaters as 

well as lunch boxes and
water bottles.
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Hi, I’m Jane Johnston, the new Garden Coordinator. 
I’d like to introduce myself.

I am a retired elementary school teacher who has 
taught third through sixth grade in the North 
Clackamas School District. I also taught sixth grade 
math and science in a middle school there.

In 2010, I started a school vegetable and native plant 
garden at View Acres Elementary where I was 
teaching. I have been the Garden Coordinator there 
ever since. Now that I am retired, I am thrilled to be 
able to really focus on my passions of connecting kids 
to gardens and to nature,  integrating garden 
experiences with core classroom subjects, and 
helping more people in our community have access 
to healthy foods.

I am very excited to be at Vernon. Everyone has been 
so welcoming and helpful. In the time I have spent at 
school sorting through garden materials and meeting 
students who eat lunch in the garden, I have felt a 
sense of true community.

Over the next few weeks, I will be meeting more 
students as I try to get classes out to the garden or 
doing something related indoors. Right now the 
garden beds need some care before we can plant. 
We will be having our first garden work party for the 
spring next Saturday, February 26 from 10am to 
noon. I hope you can join us. If you have any ideas 
about what you would like to see happen in the 
garden or have access to free or discounted garden 
materials, please email me at 
Vernonschoolgarden@gmail.com. Alternatively, you 
can write me a note and leave it in my box in the 
office.

The calendulas are blooming, and spring is coming. I 
hope to see you out in the garden sometime soon!

VERNON PROUD
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